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31 January 2018
Dear Applicant

Post of Project Officer
Thank you for your enquiry about the above post.

You will find enclosed an application form together with an equal opportunities monitoring form.

 There is also some background information about our organisation.
In determining which applicants will be interviewed, the Interview Panel will have regard to applicants who best fit the person specification so it is important for you to use this as a guide when completing the application form.

We regret that we are unable to acknowledge receipt of completed application forms.

We look forward to receiving your application by the closing date of 5 pm on 16 February 2018.
Yours faithfully
David Blaney
David Blaney

Chair of Board of Directors
